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District 8 

 
Wow the warm Fall has been replaced with cooler weather and snow that stays on the ground.   I hope 
you are ready for winter.    Quite a few of us are getting ready to head South for the Winter.   We will 
shut down our district at the end of November until May.   We have been back to our normal schedule 
over the last month.  Two or three times a week keeps us busy and still allows time to fit in extra plays 
when asked.  Our audiences are getting bigger and the song requests are changing too.  We still get 
requests for songs we can’t play and hope to learn but we are also getting requests for songs we used to 
play and can’t remember.  I guess that is what happens when you are an Old Time Fiddler. 

Here is to a good winter for all.   Stay warm and play music.    

 

Teresa Mortensen 
 

 



 
	 District	Chairmen	

	

	

District	1A	 Les	Tucker	 20413 Highway 2 
Sandpoint Id 83864  
	

503-982-4398	 lespeg@msn.com	

	 	 	 	 	
District	2	 Francis Ellsworth  

	
P.O. Box 74 
Ferdinand Id 83526  
	

208-962-7271	 	

	 	 	 	 	
District	3	 Vacant	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	
District	4	 Vacant	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	
District	5	 Jack Moon  

	
2108 N. Oak Hills 
Dr Meridian Id 
83646  

208-898- 9727  
	

jmoon@jemco-inc.com  
	

	 	 	 	 	
District	6	 Chris	Leazer	 2235	E	3800	N,	

Filer,	Idaho	
83328	

208-410-3102,	 cleazer2235@gmail.com	

	 	 	 	 	
District	7	 Vacant	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	
District	8	 Teresa	

Mortensen,			
4053 E 400 N 
Rigby, ID 83442  

208-520-9588	 tfiddler@gmail.com	

	 	 	 	 	
District	9	 Gary	Potratz	 1020	Orchard	

Loop,	Troy,	Idaho	
83871	

208-310-9280	 gpotratz@moscow.com	

	 	 	 	 	
District	10	 Vacant	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	
District	11	 Vacant	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	
District	12	 Vacant	 	 	 	
	


